
Good Morning, 

We are getting busy with spring activities and games. Please see the schedule for this 
week here: April 8th Weekly Schedule  

As of now, we plan on DOUBLE BUS ROUTES for THURSDAY, APRIL 11TH. If 
weather interferes with games and causes any cancellations, we will update you.  

Please mark your calendars for next week as well. We have Parent-Teacher 
Conferences from 1:30-7:00 pm on Thursday, April 18th. We have a 1 pm dismissal that 
day as well. There is no school on Friday, April 19th as we have Teacher Inservice.  

Prom & State Solo & Ensemble are both scheduled for Saturday, April 27th. As always, 
check our school website calendar for any updates.  

Our state testing is still being completed and students have been working hard. Please 
continue to encourage them to do their best on the test! Have a great week! 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/y1d7yamh8vLu2OZQ7Zr78Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRn9ns4P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPWU1ZmV0VmNkdHdBJm1hbD05MjA2MmJkYThmZGEzMjQyNWY4ZTVlYmE5NzViMzIxOTIwOGRmYTJlMjZjMTY2ODAyMDlhZDg2NzI5NzBiM2ZiVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmELhHFWYmAyOSUhlzY2htaWR0QGJlbG1vbnQuazEyLndpLnVzWAQAAAAB

